
August 11, 2015 
 
I want to continue to have my reports come to me on my investments in hardcopy. I do not want the 
default to become electronic delivery. Please keep the electronic delivery as "opt-in" and the paper 
delivery as the default.  
  
Thank you.  

Robert Sunderman 

District Sales Manager 
All Write Ribbon Inc.  
 


